
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 1, 2022 

 

Hello Pastors and Praying Friends, 

Susie is leaving for the United States on Tuesday, March 8, 2022, to 

prepare a house for us while I stay in Argentina until April 6, 2022, to 

close this house and our ministry here, in which you have had such 

a giant part. Susie needs a negative COVID test on Monday, March 

7, 2002. Please pray for this need. 

In Christ, 

Simeon and Susie Hudson 


